Reply to: Rachel Bosworth Direct dial: 01223 200852



Email: request-30440b214753a@whatdotheyknow.com Victory House Vision Park Chivers Way Histon Cambridge CB24 9LQ t 01223 713900 f 01223 713939

24 March 2010

Dear Mr Harpin

Request for Information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 Reference Number FOI-082-09-10

I am writing in response to your request for information of 10 March 2010. Your question is reproduced below for ease of reference:

I am seeking information on the total funding given by EEDA to the National Council for Graduate Entrepreneurship over the past 5 financial years.

Can you please disclose total funding given to the organisation each year, broken down into individual projects, initiatives and/or events?

I also wish to establish any and all targets tied to any funding for Flying Start and Make It Happen events/projects and whether these targets were met by the NCGE. For each of these projects/events can you also please disclose the target number of students/graduates/individuals NCGE was to engage and the actual number engaged?

If possible, can you also please share any contracts, partnership documents and/or agreements between EEDA and NCGE?

I can confirm EEDA has not funded the National Council for Graduate Entrepreneurship for any activities in the past five financial years.

In line with the Freedom of Information Act, EEDA has in place a complaints procedure if you are unhappy with any aspect of our handling of your request for information. All complaints will be reviewed according to this procedure and you will receive a full written response. Complaints should be addressed to:

Neil Hayes, Freedom of Information Manager, East of England Development Agency Victory House, Vision Park, Chivers Way Histon, Cambridgeshire, CB24 9ZR If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by EEDA. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Bosworth

fachel Boom so A

Deputy Chief Executive and Executive Director - Communications